
Clark Middle School 

Parent Information 

July, 2021 

IMPORTANT DATES: 

July 22:  

• All LCSC parents will receive information explaining Online Registration, dates and times.  

Email codes and login information to all parents who do not have active accounts will also 

be sent out. All students attending a Lake Central school must complete online registra-

tion, regardless of grade level. 

 

July 28 through August 1: 

• ONLINE REGISTRATION (tech phone support is available each day) Clark schedules will 

be available when you register. 

 

August 3: 

• Open Building for 5th grade students ONLY from 4:00-6:30 p.m.  Parent meeting at 6:30 

p.m. in the cafeteria.  Please feel free to come anytime during the open building times.  

Students may use this time to become familiar with the building, practice opening lockers, 

decorate lockers and find their classrooms. 

 

August 5: 

• Open Building Day for all students from 10:00 a.m.-6:00 p.m.    

• On August 3rd and 5th, the office staff, nurses, counselors and administrators will be 

available to assist you with any questions or concerns you may have regarding our up-

coming school year at Clark.  Medications  can be dropped off at this time in the nurses’ 

office.  Also, our Athletic Director, Lori Smith, will be available on August 5th for parents 

and/or students who have questions about our athletic program. 

 

August 10:  

• First Day of School for Students!!! 

 

 



HELPFUL INFORMATION 

  ***************************************************************** 

 

Breakfast and lunches are FREE again this year to all students.  The only reason a child 

would need money in their lunch account is if they would like to purchase a second lunch or 

buy items a la carte.  We are very happy that the federal government has approved this for 

our students.  Breakfast can be picked up in the cafeteria beginning at 8:20 a.m., or stu-

dents can pick up items from the breakfast cart when they enter the building from the buses 

in the morning. 

 

Students will again have access to chrome books, which they will be able to bring home 

nightly, but please make sure you monitor what they are doing.  The use of the chrome book 

is for EDUCATIONAL purposes only.   

 

Over the next few weeks, please make sure to check out the school website for additional 

information regarding “back to school.”  The school supply list is posted on  Clark’s website 

and a printed copy will be available in the main office.  Look for our “Back to School” news-

letter during the month of August. 

 

Enjoy the rest of  the summer!   

We are looking forward to a fantastic school year! 

 

 


